
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

NOTICE 
 
 

Date Posted:  April 14, 2025 
 
Posting Deadline:  until filled  

 
This is notice that a vacancy exists for the 2025-2026 school year to include: 
 

3 – Varsity Assistant Football Coaches 

 
Anyone interested in being considered for a coaching position should contact Mr. 
Mike Fosburg, Athletic Director, Newaygo Public Schools.  
mfosburg@newaygo.net 
 
 
 
Ben Gilpin, Superintendent 
Newaygo Public Schools 
 

 
 

 
 

Newaygo Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, age, color, 

national origin, religion, disability, or any other protected characteristics in its education 

programs, activities, admissions, or employment policies, as required in Title IX of the 

1972 Education Amendments, Executive Order 11246, as amended, Section 799A and 

845 of the Public Health Act, Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, and the Equal Pay 

Act. 

Administration Office 

360 S. Mill St., P.O. Box 820, Newaygo, MI 49337 

(231) 652-6984   www.newaygo.net 
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